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Needed for our CHRISTMAS FAYRE (ON 3RD DECEMBER) – please

Books and Toys

Cakes (Plates to follow)
McDonalds Cups (to follow – please fill if you can)

Wine (adult tombola)
Chocolate (chocolate tombola)

Tins/Packets suitable for tombola
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ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS


Year 3


Class 1— Cerys Marshall


Class 2— Zak Moone


Overall	   Harry Hayes


 


Year 4


 Class 1A – James Deeny


Class 5— Macy-Rose Lafferty


Class 6— Kyran Morrison


Overall	   Charlie Hearn





Year 5


Class 7 – Ella O’Brien


Class 8 – Kieran Leeming


Class 12 – Eloise Morrison


Overall	  Thomas Walton





Year 6 


Class 4 – Bronwyn Ellery


Class 9 – Zenith Jones


Class 10 – Roxanne Keast


Overall – Jason Andrews





‘CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL’









































BISCOVEY ACADEMY


NEWSLETTER


18TH JANUARY 2016


                  








Free School Meals


If you think you may be entitled to Free School Meals please contact the FSM team on 01872 323298 or via � HYPERLINK "http://www.cornwall.gov/schoolmeals" �www.cornwall.gov/schoolmeals� 


for more information.








LOST!!


A BOYS BLACK HOODED ‘QUIKSILVER’ JACKET BELONGING TO A CHILD IN CLASS 2, YEAR 3.  IF FOUND PLEASE RETURN TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE. THANK YOU





DIARY DATES





STAFF TRAINING DATE – SCHOOL CLOSED 


TO CHILDREN ON FRIDAY 12TH FEBRUARY





Year 4 Flambards visit – Tuesday 26th January


Half term - 15th to 19th February


Last day of Spring term -Thursday 24th March 2016 


Summer term – Monday 11th April to  22nd July


(Half term – 30th May to 3rd June)











RESIDENTIAL CAMPS 2016


Year 4 Delaware Camp – 27th to 29th April


Year 3 Roseland Camp – 4th to 6th May - FULL


Year 5 Porthpean Camp – 8th to 10th June


Year 6 Isles of Scilly Camp –20th  to 24th  June








Dear Parents…. Parking Notice (see overleaf)





Good news! We are pleased to inform you that Mrs Rhodes in Class 4 is expecting a baby in July. She will be leaving towards the end of the summer term. Congratulations from us all Mrs Rhodes!





YEAR 6 BAKE SALE!! – This will be held on Wednesday 20th February with proceeds to go to support the Macmillan charity. Children from all year groups will have the opportunity to buy items from the bake sale (10p to 50p)!





SCHOOL TUCK SHOP – Closed on Fridays when the children are swimming.








CHANGE OF MENU THIS 


THURSDAY 21ST JANUARY TO





BEEF BURGER AND CHIPS OR


MACARONI CHEESE AND GARLIC BREAD


AMERICAN SLAW AND SWEETCORN





CHOCOLATE BROWNIE/FRUIT SALAD WITH ICECREAM








TIMETABLE FOR MUSIC LESSONS


MONDAY – KEYBOARD 


AND WOODWIND* 


(*MOVED FROM TUESDAYS)


TUESDAY – VIOLIN 


FRIDAY – UKELELE, GUITAR AND DRUMS


Please ensure that your child brings their instrument (if necessary) into school on the correct day. Thank you!








Swimming sessions have now resumed and will continue until the NEW DATE of FRIDAY 26TH FEBRUARY,


 costing £1.50 per session. Thank you.


(FRIDAY 12TH FEBRUARY IS NOW A STAFF TRAINING DAY – SCHOOL CLOSED TO CHILDREN)














